Dear South Tippah Parents,

The South Tippah School District has a program called AIM 2.0, a rapid alert and
notification system. The intent of the program is to be able to alert you concerning early
releases, school closings and related issues. The system will have additional features
that can be used at the school by the principal.

You as a parent play a vital role in making this call system effective. We need to know if
we have the phone number stored in the program at the schools that will best allow us
to communicate with you in times of emergency, cancellation, absence, or athletic
notices. YOU ONLY WANT TO FILL THIS OUT IF YOU HAVE NEW CONTACT
INFORMATION.

We are excited about being able to offer this feature for our district. We are always
looking for ways to assist parents and students.

Sincerely,

Tony Elliott

Superintendent

South Tippah School District AIM 2.0 Call System Information

Student Name

Grade Level School

Parent Name

What phone number would you like AIM to use to contact you?

If this is a cell number, would you prefer text or voice?




